
CITY OF PATERSON 

COMMUNITY MEETING 

3RD WARD – VREELAND AVENUE COMMUNITY VISION 

 

Neighborhood Preservation Plan 

The Department of Community Affairs awarded Paterson 

a $125,000 grant to improve the area outlined in red 

through the Neighborhood Preservation Program.  

The City invites you to attend a community meeting to 

participate in establishing a preliminary community 

vision for the Vreeland Avenue area. 

The discussion will include the existing strengths and 

weaknesses of the area and potential recommendations.  

Everyone is welcome and encouraged to attend and 

share their vision!  

Tuesday, February 18, 2020, at 6:30 pm to 8:30 pm 

The White House 

810 Broadway – W.H. Eastside Park 

Paterson, NJ 07514 

The City is looking for feedback from you!  

Please complete the survey in advance of 

the meeting or if you cannot attend by 

going to the URL or scanning the QR 

Code: http://bit.ly/VreelandNPP 

Contact Timothy Henderson in the Department of Economic 

Development for more information  

phone: 973-321-1220    email: thenderson@patersonnj.gov 

 

HELP SHAPE THE FUTURE OF YOUR NEIGHBORHOOD! 

http://bit.ly/VreelandNPP

